
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

LADIES OF GLOUCESTER POINT BAPTIST 

The Ladies of the WMU will host a Mother/Daughter Tea on Saturday, 

May 7, 2022 at 2:00pm.  Mothers bring your daughters (ages 6 & up).  

If you are a mom without a daughter in the area or a daughter without 

a daughter or mom, adopt one from the church.!  Your mom/daughter 

does not have to be a member of the church to attend.  Our speaker is 

Sheila Williams who will be speaking about Colonial Era Tea Etiquette.  

We hope to see you there! 

 

ATTENTION GRADUATES 

We will have a Graduate Recognition Service  in June and would like 

all of our high school and college graduates to participate.  If you are 

graduating from high school or college, please contact Connie Stewart 

(804) 815-7832.  A Graduate Recognition Form will need to be filled 

out and submitted on or before Sunday, May 22.  

 

CHURCH PICNIC 

Invite your family and friends to join us for our Annual Church Picnic 

which will be held on Sunday, May 22, 2022.  Activities start at 

4:30pm.  There will be a time of Devotion at 5:30pm and Dinner will 

follow at 6:00pm.   

 

UKRAINIAN RELIEF 
If you would like to make a donation by check directly to the BGAV, 

please make checks payable to BGAV ("Aid for Ukraine" in the memo) 

and mail to BGAV, 2828 Emerywood Parkway, Henrico, VA 23294.  

 

REMINDER 

Please don’t forget that we are still collecting nonperishable food 

items and hygiene items, along with nonperishable baby food and   

baby hygiene items. There is an urgent need for diapers of all sizes as 

well as baby and adult hygiene items. Your donations can be brought 

to our church on Sunday mornings or during office hours, M-F 9am-

12pm, and dropped in the box inside the Narthex entrance.  Food    

distribution will take place on the  1st and 3rd Tuesday, prior to 

11:00am at Bethany United Methodist Church. 

 

 

 


